Dear Parents and Guardians,

Gratitude:

We would like to thank everyone who was able to provide Room Party/Teacher Appreciation money! With all the contributions that came in, we were able to evenly distribute a sizable amount of money that will be used to create 4 fun and exciting parties throughout the year, for all K-4 students and to help celebrate our hardworking teachers in May, during Teacher Appreciation week.

We also want to thank all our Room Parents/Guardians for all their hard work to help create fun games and activities for all K-4 classrooms. A special thank you also goes out to the teachers who then were tasked to follow through with these ideas, without the assistance of room parents!

The Fairview South Community knows how to come together and help our students and teachers have a special year!

Some more gratitude:

We would like to thank everyone who came out on Saturday to enjoy our PTA Trunk or Treat! A Special thank you goes out to all the families who decorated their cars and volunteered their time to make the "Trunk" portion possible, as well as to all who donated candy to make the "Treat" portion possible. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped set-up, clean-up, and everything in between. All of you, along with some nice fall weather, made for a fun afternoon!

The DEI committee would like to thank those that joined us for the webinar *Closing the Divide* by Dr. Wells last Wednesday. It was encouraging to have a mix of parents and school staff tune into our kickoff event. If we did not have a chance to respond to your question live, we will follow-up with you via email. For those that were unable to attend, we hope to share the recording soon, so stay tuned!

If you have any questions or are interested in helping us plan future events, email us at pta@fairview72.com.

Stress-free Fundraising:

The Culver's and Lou Malnati's stress-free fundraiser were a huge success, we thank all the families and friends that helped make that happen!

Please mark your calendars for the next stress-free fundraiser on **November 4**th at Village Inn (8050 Lincoln Ave, Skokie, IL 60077).

PTA Website (any interest in getting involved in the PTA):

On the PTA website, there are various PTA committees that you can volunteer with or chair. You can access the new page here:

https://fairview72pta.wixsite.com/fairview-pta/about-7

Join us! It is a lot of fun.

PTA Membership:

Our second General Meeting will be Wednesday, November 10th, 2021, on Zoom. Zoom link will be sent out as we get closer to the meeting date. Please consider joining us, but it is not a requirement of being a member of the PTA.

If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com

Sincerely, Fairview South PTA